
 Oak Glen Surgery Patient Participation Group 

Communication Update 

Date: 21st September 2021 

 

The Oak Glen website is now working properly again, as IT have now fixed the 
issue. 

 
The Midwives have come back on site on Monday afternoons. 
 
We have 2nd year Leeds students back on site in October for a 6-week period. 
 
We are currently waiting for our call board to be fixed by IT, who need to come 
and replace all Practices that have had a new Windows 10 upgrade. 
 
We are still discussing our current appointment system. 
 
Staff are still wearing masks in the Surgery and we are still asking patients to do 
the same when coming on site for the time being. 

 

Next PPG Meeting date is: 
Thursday 18th November 2021 


